ANDREW GEORGE MP

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SW1A 0AA

23" May 2014

Please Quote Ref: 14/25.2/ag/ew

Thank you for your letter which arrived in my office on 13" May 2014 and for the Fire Brigade
Union’s briefing on the negotiations with the Government in respect of the Firefighters’ Pension

Scheme.

I have raised the matter with Brandon Lewis MP in the Department for Communities and Local
Government and as soon as I receive further information I will contact you again.

With every good wish.

Yours sincerely,

PLEASE REPLY TO: Andrew George MP, Trewella, 18 Mennaye Road, Penzance, Cornwall, TR18 4NG
Tel: 01736 360020 Fax: 01736 332866 www.andrewgeorge.org.uk

Whilst Andrew George MP will treat as confidential any personal information which you pass on, he will normally allow staff and authorised volunteers to see this
information so that they can find help and advice for you, Andrew George MP may pass on all or some of this information to agencies such as the DWP, HM Revenue &
Customs or the local council if this is necessary to help with your case. Andrew George MP may need to write to you again; and he may, from time to time, also write to

keep you informed on issues which you may find of interest. Please let him know if you do not wish to be contacted for this purpose



